
 

 

 
 
 
Ref: NAR/HHU/YR8ParentsEvJune25 
 
13th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 8 Parents Evening - Thursday 26th June 2025 
 
We are pleased to invite you to the Year 8 Parents' Evening on Thursday 26th June, which will take place from 
4.00pm to 7.30pm in the Hall and Gym. 
 
This evening provides a valuable opportunity for parents, carers, and students to meet with subject teachers to 
discuss the RATE 4 data based on their end of year assessments, as well as your child’s current progress, effort, 
and attitude in each subject. 
 
Appointments can be booked via the Bromcom My Child at School App (MCAS), which will be available from 
Monday 16th June at 8.00am until Thursday 26th June at 3pm. 
 
If you need to make any changes after this time, please contact the relevant teachers directly. 
 
For guidance on how to book appointments through the app, please refer to this guide. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs H Huchet 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://docs.bromcom.com/knowledge-base/how-to-book-parents-evening-appointments-using-mcas/#booking-appointments-manually

